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to Preserve Buick’s Past
Moving Forward....

The BHA gratefully acknowledges the generosity of the late 
Terry B. Dunham. Over the course of 50 years, Mr. Dunham 
collected and preserved an unrivaled collection of Buick 
literature, documents and artifacts. Through the efforts of the 
BHA, Buick enthusiasts everywhere will be able to enjoy and 
benefit from Mr. Dunham’s collection. 
 
The BHA welcomes donations from anyone of Buick literature, 
manuals, books, documents and memorabilia. Donating to the 
BHA ensures that your cherished Buick items will be safely 
protected and properly preserved. But most importantly, 
donating your items to the BHA ensures their availability and 
benefit to all Buick enthusiasts.


